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Tabitha Boschetti

From: Dave Stribling <dastribling@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 8:21 PM
To: Tabitha Boschetti
Subject: Ann 20-0002

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Attention: Planning Division Ann 20-0002 annexation of 10835 SW Tualatin road  
 
I would be nice to have a clearance back from the sidewalk over the years shrubs and the fence line 
make it hard to see cars coming on Tualatin road when you trying to turn from 109 th Street onto 
Tualatin Road.  

 
It has been worst than this picture over the years.  
 
 
Any Change to 10835 SW Tualatin Rd. will be welcome.  
 
David Stribling  
 
10920 SW Tunica St.  
 
Tualatin, OR.97062  
 
503-320-2842  
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